
 
 

 

 

 

 

Citi Brief: Policy Changes 

 

 

  

 
Dear Business Partners, 

Citi has reviewed its mortgage pricing and advises that effective today 23rd July 2021 we 
will be reducing our 3 year fixed interest rate for both owner occupied and investment 
purposes by 0.10%. 
 
Please refer to the attached Rate Sheets and the excel spreadsheet that will assist to 
update your proprietary software with the correct end rates.  
 
A separate communication will issue shortly confirming Citi’s cashback offer in its 
current form will be extended to 31st August 2021. 
 
Please speak to myself for any further clarification or information. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Regards,  
 

 

 

Matt Wood 
Head of Mortgages Distribution 
Citi Australia  
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